Holy Trinity C of E Primary School

Beechwood Road, Dalston E8 3DY

Tel: 0207 254 1010 • email: admin@holytrinity.hackney.sch.uk

Head Teacher: Catherine Thomas • Finance & Admin Officer: Camilla Addison



Thursday 9th September 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are excited to announce that this year the Year 5 class will be offered the opportunity to visit and stay at Ufton Court, near Reading, to enhance their team building and communication skills. This is a great opportunity for the children to build strong bonds with their peers and teachers and participate in a wide range of activities to enrich and broaden their experiences. This letter is to gauge the interest from parents and carers.

This has been offered to us due to the partnership work between Holy Trinity and De Beauvoir which began in the Summer 2021. Last year, Ufton Court worked with Year 4 at De Beauvoir, practising team games, learning new skills and developing tenacity, confidence, friendship and perseverance. Ufton Court asks that the pupils commit to three trips as each trip focuses on the development of a different quality.

We are really excited to have been offered this opportunity to share this experience with De Beauvoir primary school. The dates for the trips will be:

29th September - 1st October 2021 (2 nights) (payment of £25.00 due: by 20th September 2021) 13th - 15th December 2021 (2 nights) (payment of £25.00 due: by 1st December 2021) 2nd - 4th February 2022 (2 nights) (payment of £25.00 due: by 19th January 2022)

This residential visit will be heavily subsidised by the school, Ufton Court and a number of trusts. This letter is to let you know that tonight (09/09/21) at 6pm you will receive a text message from the school. This link will allow you to register your interest for your child to attend all three residential trips. There will be further details given once numbers have been allocated and no money is required at this stage. The completion of the form will be closed at 5pm on Monday 13th September. There are limited spaces available so this trip will be allocated first come first served.

Kind Regards,

Catherine Thomas Head Teacher